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• Prevent participants from screen sharing. The University’s default setting in our global Zoom account has been set 
so that the host is the only one who can share. This is a precaution taken to ensure that the host controls screen 
sharing control. 
 

o It’s best to limit this to those who you know need to share their screen. To do this, the best practice is to 
make each one of those individuals a co-host (you can have unlimited co-hosts). This way each person that 
needs screen-sharing power has the ability, and you have full awareness of who has the power. 
 

• There are two ways to control who has admittance to your meetings. You can enable the Waiting Room and/or set 


